CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 90-08

FROM: Deputy Administrator

DATE: Januarv 8, 1990

RE: Road Maintenance Budget Amendment

It is apparent that we will be unable to complete the fiscal
year without additional funding for road maintenance
contractual work and snow removal. We are being as
conservative with snow plowing and snow removal activities as
reasonablyv possible but the work must be performed.

While there is no way of predicting the amount of funds that
will be necessarv to complete this vear, we are requesting an
appropriation that will restore the level of funding that we
originally requested for this vear's budget. The funding
source will be the General Fund. The amounts and the accounts
are shown in the appropriating ordinance.

Recommend introduction of Ordinance No. 90-03.
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Robert E. Harris
Deputy Administrator






